
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 October 2018  

   

Question (1) Please list by month the number of requests received since 

1 November 2017 to clear leaves from footpaths and cycle 

paths and in each month listing the requests received by 

phone; email; web; twitter; in person, and by letter.  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Please list the dates since 1 November 2017 when large 

mechanical sweepers have swept the off-road cycle paths, 

including but not limited to the Roseburn, Warriston, Water 

of Leith and Ferry Road paths. 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Please provide the URL on the council's website where 

concerns with   

a) footpaths  

b) off-road cyclepaths   

can be reported 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What action has been taken since 1 November 2017 to 

implement a proactive approach to the sweeping of leaves 

from footpaths and cyclepaths? 

Answer (4)  
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